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Dear parents/students,
            Happy New Year!  Please keep in mind that each week I must make adjustments to my lesson plans; in other words, these plans are not always set in stone.  Our current unit is “Limited Government” and our focus this week is on the legislative, executive and judicial branches of the State of Michigan.   We will begin our second unit, on the rights and responsibilities of citizens, on Thursday.  On Monday, students will work on the “State/Local Current Events #2” and  finish the “Local Government assignment,”(posted to “moodle”).  Tuesday, we will review for the Unit 1 Test in class.  Students will be allowed to use notes on the test and a list of possible essay questions will be provided and posted to moodle.  Wednesday, students will take the Unit 1 Test.  On Thursday and Friday, students will work on the “Rewrite the bill of rights” assignment in the computer lab (posted to moodle.)


Please encourage your student to develop a proposal for their service learning project.  Although I will, at times, present opportunities for students to satisfy the service learning requirement (such as working at a middle school activity night,) they need to take the initiative and present an idea to me.  Ideas for this are in the syllabus, which is posted to moodle.  I will be circulating around to each student on Wednesday to see the status of their project.  Please note that I will posting powerpoints, in-class projects and other important documents such as the syllabus to “moodle,” (the online portion of this class located on www.clarenceville.k12.mi.us.)  Parents may view the “Civics—Green” course page as a guest and I encourage parents to do so.  Please email me if you have any questions or concerns at jgreen@clarenceville.k12.mi.us.


-J. Green

